
 

Piano Instruction 

We have again had a wonderful response to the piano 

program offered at Dundana this year! This program 

is designed primarily for beginner students from grades 

2 to 5 who are interested in learning the basics of piano under  

the guidance of a trained and accredited piano teacher in a semi-private 

format within the school and during school hours.  Although the program  

is full for this September, you are highly encouraged to reach out if you’d 

like your child placed on the wait list for subsequent years!                                                      

Students are accepted on a first come first served basis, from my wait list.                                                                                                  

Please email miriamrjanssen@gmail.com  for more information.                                                               

This is not a board supervised program. 
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